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Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

Secretary of Transportation Christy A. Hall 
South Carolina Department of Transportation 
Post Office Box 191 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 - 3959 

Dear Secretary Hall: 

An important component of the House Legislative Oversight Committee’s mission is to inform the public about state 
agencies.  In an effort to meet this mission, agencies that have been through the House oversight process receive an annual 
request for information so that information obtained during the formal oversight study process remains current online for the 
public to view.  The 2017 annual request for information guidelines were shared with the agency on June 20, 2016.  Due to a 
miscommunication about the request, the agency requested and received an extension to provide this information to the 
Committee.  The extension deadline has long-since passed, and now the demands of an engrossing legislative session for the 
agency have passed.  Accordingly, please provide the requested information on or before the close of business on 
Wednesday, May 31, 2017.   

Sincerely, 

Wm. Weston J. Newton 

cc: House Legislative Oversight Committee 

Signature Redacted




